STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

December 5, 2018

Kenneth C. Baldwin, Esq.
Robinson & Cole LLP
280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597

RE: EM-VER-135-180223 — Cellco Pattnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless notice of intent to modify an
existing telecommunications facility located at 300 Tresser Boulevard, Stamford, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Baldwin:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated December 4, 2018, submitted on
behalf of Cellco, requesting an extension of time to submit a notice of completion of construction and
associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, for the above-referenced exempt modification.

The Council hereby grants a one-year extension of time until March 19, 2020, to submit a notice of
completion of construction and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, for the above-
referenced exempt modification.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should Cellco need
additional time to submit a notice of completion and associated post modification inspection report, 1f
apphcable or decides not to proceed with construction.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

b el

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director
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RObi nson -+ CO Ie KENNETH C. BALDWIN

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597
Main (860) 275-8200

Fax (860) 275-8299
kbaldwin@rc.com

Direct (860) 275-8345

Also admitted in Massachusetts

December 4, 2018

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq.
Executive Director/Staff Attorney
Connecticut Siting Council

10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: EM-VER-135-180223 — Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless
300 Tresser Boulevard, Stamford, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

On March 19, 2018, the Siting Council acknowledged Cellco’s request for modifications
to the existing telecommunications facility at 300 Tresser Boulevard in Stamford, Connecticut.
Cellco has not yet completed the approved modifications at this site. We are requesting an
extension of twelve (12) months, to March 19, 2020, to complete these modifications.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,
Kenneth C. Baldwin

Copy to:
Tim Parks
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Robinson & Cole LLp
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From: Dandeneau, Kathleen <KDANDENEAU@RC.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 2:46 PM

To: Bachman, Melanie; CSC-DL Siting Council

Cc: Baldwin, Kenneth; Mayo, Rachel; Parks, Timothy (Timothy. Parks@VenzonWIreless com)
Subject: Twelve Month Extension Requests

Attachments: Hartford_001.pdf; Killingworth_00L.pdf; Milford_001.pdf; Bridgeport_001.pdf; Milford_

001.pdf; Thompson_001.pdf; Stamford_001.pdf; Wilton_001.pdf

The originals are being mailed to the Siting Council regarding the below matters:

EM-VER-064-180216 — 299 Mountain Road, Hartford, CT
EM-VER-070-180205 — 14 Route 80, Killingworth, CT
EM-VER-084-180216 — 528 Wheeler Farm Road, Milford, CT
EM-VER-015-180205 — 1000 Trumbull Road, Bridgeport, CT
EM-VER-084-180305 — 311 Old Gate Road, Milford, CT
EM-VER-141-180108 — 720 Quinebaug Road, Thompson, CT
EM-VER-135-180223 — 300 Tresser Boulevard, Stamford, CT
EM-VER-161-180102 — 128 Mather Street, Wilton, CT

Kathleen M. Dandeneau
Legal Administrative Assistant

Robinson & Cole LLp

280 Trumbull Street

Hartford, CT 06103

Direct 860.541.2689 | Fax 860.275.8299
kdandeneau@rc.com | www.rc.com

Robinson+Cole
Boston | Hartford | New York | Providence | Stamford
Albany | Los Angeles | Miami | New London

This transmittal may be a confidential R+C attorney-client communication or may otherwise be privileged or
confidential. If it is not clear that you are the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this
transmittal in error; any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you
suspect that you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 1-860-275-
8200, or e-mail at it-admin@rc.com, and immediately delete this message and all its attachments.




